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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would make changes to PECBA. The Act would prohibit public employees from
engaging in strikes to resolve labor disputes. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.2).

Prohibits strikes by public employees. Requires that labor issues in dispute be submitted to final and
binding arbitration.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

